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Filing of Interim Management Statement at 31 March 2022 
 

 

Milan, 12 May 2022 - Il Sole 24 ORE S.p.A. announces that, pursuant to 

current legislation, the Interim Management Statement at 31 March 2022 - 

approved by the Board of Directors on today’s date -, comprised of the 

Independent Auditors' Report, is publicly available at the Company's 

registered office in Viale Sarca 223, Milan, on the Company website 

(www.gruppo24ore.com) at https://www.gruppo24ore.ilsole24ore.com/it-

it/investors/bilanci-e-relazioni/ and at the authorized storage mechanism 

“1INFO” (www.1info.it).  
 

 

 
For further information: 

 

Investor Relations: 

Raffaella Romano  

Tel: 02 30223728  

e-mail: investor.relations@ilsole24ore.com 

 

Communication and External Relations: 

Ginevra Cozzi  

Mob. 335 1350144  
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